
  

Office of Homewood Public Safety   

410-516-4600  

PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY 

 

 

 

To keep you informed: 

Baltimore Police are currently investigating an assault that occurred in the area of St Paul and 34th 

Street on September 25, 2025, at approximately 7:30 AM.  While in the area an affiliate was 

approached and struck by an unknown suspect. The suspect then briefly followed another affiliate 

before entering the lobby of a campus building. The suspect quickly exited the lobby area heading 

in an unknown direction.  

Suspect Description:   Female, late 20s, short hair, slight build,  wearing all gray                            

                                  

 

Homewood Public Safety would like everyone to be aware of this incident and remind everyone 

that should you find yourself the victim of a robbery, do not resist and do not pursue 

suspects.  Always remember to stay calm, listen, observe intently, surrender any requested 

property and report the crime as soon as possible.  

For further information and tips, please visit the JHU Public Safety website at 

https://publicsafety.jhu.edu/resources-services/crime-prevention-tips/. When observing 

suspicious activity, everyone is reminded to contact JHU Public Safety at (410-516-7777) or 

Baltimore Police (911) immediately. 
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